
RMLS™ Introduces Webinars!
Starting 9/5, RMLS™ will launch its first in a series of
webinars  –  training  sessions  online.  “Navigating  Search
Results” will explore the Search Results screen in RMLSweb,
which contains information that may sometimes go unnoticed.

This webinar will explore the features that make up the Search
Results screen: Layout, Links, Help and the Tax, History, Map
and Detail buttons.

To sign up, log into RMLSweb and click on Toolkit/Training
Registration and locate your desired web-based class. Click on
the  link  to  register  online  or  call  to  register  at
503.236.7657 / 877.256.2169 and we’ll get you signed up.

Preregistration is required to participate in RMLS™ webinars.
In your return confirmation e-mail you will be instructed on
how to join the session you have registered for. We are very
pleased to begin offering this convenient, quick and easy way
to stay up to date on all that RMLSweb has to offer. Click to
view all our scheduled webinars in September.

July Real Estate Events and
Education

Here’s a quick rundown of upcoming Realtor® events & education
in our service areas for July. If you have an event that is
not listed here, please let us know by commenting below. For
future events, please send an e-mail to communications (at)
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rmls (dot) com.  

– July 16: OAR (Oregon Association of Realtors) hosts Dealing
with Foreclosure Consultants – webinar

–  July  23:  PMAR  (Portland  Metropolitan  Assocition  of
Realtors) hosts Short Sales and Foreclosure: An Accredited
Buyer Representative (ABR) Course

– July 23: CCAR (Clark Co. Association of Realtors) hosts
its 28th Annual Golf Tournament

–  July  23:  EAR  (Eugene  Association  of  Realtors)  hosts
Membership Luncheon, featured speaker is Lennox Scott, CEO
John L. Scott

– July 23: SAR (Salem Association of Realtors) – SAR Night at
Volconoes Baseball 

–  July  24:  CCAR  hosts  Realtor  Foundation  Texas  Hold’em
Tournament & Casino Night

– July 29: OAR  hosts Internet Marketing Skills – webinar
(free)

– July 30: OAR hosts Dealing with REO Properties – webinar

– July 30: EAR hosts Stock the Pantry, a benefit for Food for
Lane County

Also, if you’re an RMLS subscriber, we have lots of FREE
opportunities for continuing education credit at a location
near you, click the link for your area to view the July
Training Calendar:

– Coos County
– Eastern Oregon
– Eugene
– Gresham
– Hood River
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– Portland
– Roseburg
– Salem
– Vancouver
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